From: John Logan

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: January 17, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

Thank you for the note of January 14, 2021 addressing the ERP and advising that an error appears in the
ERP levels. We have modified the application to correct the error by raising the ERP level to 10-watt ERP
for each of the sites.

On behalf of AeroVironment, we appreciate very much the Commission's courtesy.



